SMALL MIRACLES ACADEMY: MESQUITE

June 2025 Newsletter

Welcome To The Summer!

As we say goodbye to another school year, let's be sure to prepare for those summer months of Texas heat. Stay hydrated with plenty of water and stay protected with plenty of sunscreen.



Ms M Retire

Staff Annoucements

Ms Mildred - Congratulations on your upcoming Retirement

Ms Ginnett - Congratulations on becoming the Assistant Center Manager

Ms Asia - Congratulations on becoming the Closing Manager

Ms Carolyn - Congratulations on getting your Director Credentials



Congratulations to our Pre-K Graduates

Jayde, Delani, Major, Kassidy, Elijah, Aryah, Jenesis, Jaleel and Luka

Upcoming Events

June 13th - Donuts for Dad June 19th - Closed for Juneteenth

Birthdays

- Malayah B June 5th
- Ladell W June 8th
- Major B June 8th
- Aaron L June 12th
- Nariyah G June 12th
- King R June 15th
- Bellanie H June 18th
- Khysen L June 26th



Phone: 972-222-9400